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Welcome back Tucker Tigers! I know the 2022/2023 School Year will be the best 

year ever! 

New this school year: 

• Tuck (our new mascot): 

• Front Entrance Digital Sign:  

• TV Information System throughout the school: 

• Front Office Sitting Area: 

 

Procedures & Information: 

Arrival & Dismissal 

Arrival- School begins at 8:30. Announcements and Pledge start at 8:25 so all 

students can be in their seats and ready to learn at 8:30. All students report to 

the lunchroom between 7:45-8:05, they are dismissed to their classrooms at 8:05. 

If they arrive after 8:05, they are allowed to go straight to their classroom or may 

go to the lunchroom to eat breakfast. After 8:25, the lunchroom closes breakfast 

and all students report to the classroom, they are offered a bag breakfast. 

For safety reasons: 

• Do not drop your student off before 7:45 as there is no one assigned to 

watch them. Doors do not open until 7:45.  

• Do not drop them off after 8:30. If you arrive late, you must park your car 

in the front parking lot, walk them in and check them in. Do not drop them 

at the front entrance of the school and allow them to walk in by 

themselves. They must be  

 

After School Program- Students enrolled in our After School Program are 

dismissed from the classroom and report to the Lunchroom for a snack. They 

have an opportunity to work on homework with the support of our After 

School Program Teachers, go outside to a playground (weather permitting) 

and spend time using technology. They are picked up and signed out from 

the front entrance of the school.  

Bus Riders- Buses drop off on the front hall in the morning, allowing 

students to stop at the Lunchroom and eat breakfast. If they choose, they 

may have a breakfast on the go (bagged breakfast) to eat in the 

lunchroom or take with them to the classroom.  

 

Car Rider Line- The Car Rider Line moves very fast when we all work 

together. Please remember to have your car rider number in your car and 



visible. If you do not have your number in the car we have to call the front 

office, get the number and do an ID check. This is a safety procedure and 

even though it is frustrating at times, it is necessary to keep our students 

safe. This takes time and holds the rest of the line up from moving forward. 

  

Checking in & checking out students- Students must be checked in and 

out by an adult. For safety reasons, there will NOT be any early dismissals 

after 3:00 p.m. except for emergencies or doctor’s appointments with 

documentation of the appointment. If you need to check your child out 

of school for any reason, you will need to do it before 3:00 p.m. 

 

 

- 

 





 


